
 

 

16 October 2014 

 

Proposed Revised Access Arrangement for the Goldfields Gas 
Pipeline 
 
EXTENSION OF TIME TO MAKE SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has decided to extend the public consultation period 
for interested parties to respond to Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd’s (GGT) proposed 
revised access arrangement for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline (GGP).   

Interested parties are now invited to make submissions on the GGP Access Arrangement 
Proposal by 4:00 pm (WST) Monday, 10 November 2014. 

The ERA has decided to extend the public consultation period as it will shortly publish an issues 
paper to assist interested parties in preparing submissions on GGT’s proposal.  The ERA had 
originally published a closing date for submissions of 20 October 2014 in its Notice published 
on 5 September 2014.  However, we consider it necessary to allow interested parties enough 
time to review its issues paper in preparing a submission.  Therefore, the ERA has decided to 
extend the public consultation period by three weeks. 

Submissions should be marked to the attention of Tyson Self, Assistant Director, Gas Access. 

Email address:   publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 
Postal address:   PO Box 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849 
Office address:   Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469 Wellington Street, Perth WA 6000 

CONFIDENTIALITY 

In general, all submissions from interested parties will be treated as being in the public domain 
and placed on the ERA's website.  Where an interested party wishes to make a submission in 
confidence, it should clearly indicate the parts of the submission for which confidentiality is 
claimed, and specify in reasonable detail the basis for the claim.   

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/12883/2/20140905%20GGP%20-%20GGT%20-%20AA3%20-%20Initiating%20Notice.pdf
mailto:publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au


 

 

The publication of a submission on the ERA’s website shall not be taken as indicating that the 
Authority has knowledge either actual or constructive of the contents of a particular submission 
and, in particular, whether the submission in whole or part contains information of a confidential 
nature and no duty of confidence will arise for the ERA. 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Tyson Self      Richard Taylor 
Economic Regulation Authority  Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Phone: 08 6557 7900    Phone: 08 9381 2144 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Email:  admin@rmpr.com.au 
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